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Traffic Alert: Daytime Road Closure on Goodwill Way for Glenn McConnell 
Parkway Widening Project   
Project Website: https://roads.charlestoncounty.org/projects/glenn-mcconnell/ 
 
Construction crews will close Goodwill Way on Wednesday, August 31 through Friday, September 2 from 7 a.m. to 5 
p.m.  
 
Details: 

• Through traffic will be detoured to Mary Ader Avenue and Shelby Ray Court. 

• Crews will be on site to direct traffic. 

• All work is weather dependent.  

• Drivers are asked to use caution while driving through the construction area.   

 
The Glenn McConnell Parkway Widening Project includes improvements along an approximately 2.1 mile section of 
Glenn McConnell Parkway starting near Magwood Drive to the intersection with Bees Ferry Road. The primary goal is to 
relieve traffic congestion on Glenn McConnell Parkway and improve bike and pedestrian access throughout the project 
corridor.  For more information, please call Charleston County Public Works at 843-202-7600 or email 
roads@charlestoncounty.org. 
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